
 

 

 

CRU Regathering Plan 
COVID-19 SAFETY MEASURES 

Masks 
All students, staff and volunteers are required to wear a mask during large group meetings. 

Disposable masks will be available if needed.  

Hand Washing 
There will be hand sanitizer available upon entering the warehouse. Students will be encouraged 

to sanitize or wash their hands upon arrival.  

Food 
We will not be serving food at CRU meetings for the time being, so we suggest students eat dinner 

ahead of time.  

Physical Distancing 
Physical distancing will be strongly encouraged by leaders. All games, activities and teaching will 

be planned in a manner that allows students to maintain 6 feet of physical distance from one 

another.  

Regular Sanitization 
The warehouse facility will be thoroughly sanitized between each meeting that takes place. 

Staying Home 
As excited as we are to see everyone  at CRU, we kindly ask that anyone who is feeling ill or 

showing symptoms of COVID-19 stay home from CRU that evening.  

Inviting Friends 
Students should not hesitate to invite friends ! We only ask that, if your student’s friend is coming 

along, all safety guidelines are communicated to the friend and their parents.  


